
Remembrance Day 

As we all know 11th November is a very important day. It marks the day World War 

One ended, at 11am on the 11th day of the 11th month, in 1918.  

A two-minute silence is held at 11am to remember the people who have died in wars and 

also people wear a red poppy. 

There is also Remembrance Sunday every year, which falls on the second Sunday in 

November. There is usually a parade through different towns and ceremonies at war 

memorials, cenotaphs and churches throughout the country, as well as abroad. 

In PACE on this day, we took the time to have many discussions about remembrance 

day, why we have it, who we remember and what we can do to show our appreciation for 

these special people who fought for us.  

In each class they made a Poppy Wreath using their own hands and added poppies they 

had made using split pins. The Years 5 and 6 children also made posters to explain the 

importance of Remembrance Day during their Topic lesson on World War 2.  

 

 


